Working visit of the Deputy Prime
Minister for Reintegration to Serpeni
and Calfa

On 4 June of the current year, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian
paid a working visit to the villages of Serpeni and Calfa in Anenii Noi district, where he
met with representatives of local public authorities and deconcentrated services.

Discussions focused on topics of interest to the inhabitants of the both villages:
improving the quality of life of the population in the region, modernizing the
infrastructure and implementing projects for the development of their settlements
according to the European model.

In this context, Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian called on local authorities to use
the opportunities provided by national programs, as well as external donors, to invest
in road infrastructure, kindergartens, schools, medical and social centers.

The Deputy Prime Minister also spoke about the need to strengthen cooperation
between central and local public authorities in order to speed up the process of our
country's accession to the European Union. Oleg Serebrian stressed the importance of
the referendum on the integration of the Republic of Moldova into the EU, which will
take place in the autumn of this year and will ensure social cohesion for the
prosperous future of the country.

During the visit, Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian also had the opportunity to get
acquainted with the situation in kindergartens and gymnasiums in Serpeni and Calfa
and discuss existing problems with managers of educational institutions.




